
 

 

June 18, 2020 

ASBMB statement on the Supreme Court’s decision to uphold DACA 

The following is a statement from Benjamin Corb, public affairs director for the American Society for 
Biochemistry and Molecular Biology:  

“The American Society for Biochemistry and Molecular Biology applauds the Supreme Court’s decision 
to reject the Trump administration’s attempt to dismantle the Deferred Action for Childhood Arrivals 
(DACA) program. The administration has attempted to end this vital program for more than two years, 
and th

https://www.washingtonpost.com/politics/courts_law/supreme-court-rules-against-trump-administration-attempt-to-end-daca-a-win-for-undocumented-immigrants-brought-to-us-as-children/2020/06/18/4f0b6c74-b163-11ea-8758-bfd1d045525a_story.html

